
From: Kathy Clark
To: Patrick Woerner; Goodin, Krista R.
Cc: Steven.Sherman@icfi.com; Dunn, Patrick
Subject: Re: CDBG-DR Landlord Rental Repair Program - Atlantic County - Endangered Species Review
Date: Thursday, November 13, 2014 1:25:28 PM

Hello Krista,

I reviewed the 3 subject locations and I don't anticipate any conflicts with endangered or
threatened wildlife.

Thanks,
Kathy

Please note my new email address: Kathy.Clark@dep.nj.gov

Kathleen Clark
Endangered and Nongame Species Program
NJ Division of Fish and Wildlife
2201 Route 631, Woodbine, NJ 08270
Tel:  609-628-1605
Fax: 609-628-2734
Check-off for Wildlife!  NJ-1040 Line 59!
www.NJFishandWildlife.com/ensphome.htm
Kathy.Clark@dep.nj.gov
 
 

From: Patrick Woerner
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 12:28 PM
To: Goodin, Krista R.
Cc: Steven.Sherman@icfi.com; Dunn, Patrick; Kathy Clark
Subject: RE: CDBG-DR Landlord Rental Repair Program - Atlantic County - Endangered Species
Review
 
Krista,
 
I have forwarded your request for review to ENSP Biologist, Kathy Clark. 
 
Kathy will be in touch with a response.
 
Best,
 
Pat
 
________________________________________________________
Patrick Woerner, GIS Specialist
NJ Department of Environmental Protection

mailto:Kathy.Clark@dep.nj.gov
mailto:Patrick.Woerner@dep.nj.gov
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Division of Fish and Wildlife
Endangered and Nongame Species Program
Assunpink Wildlife Management Area
1 Eldridge Road, Upper Freehold Township Robbinsville, NJ 08691
Tel: (609)-259-6967
Fax: (609)-259-8155
Email: patrick.woerner@dep.nj.gov
http://www.njfishandwildlife.com/ensp/landscape/index.htm
http://www.njfishandwildlife.com/ensp/landscape/landscape_train.htm
________________________________________________________
 

From: Goodin, Krista R. [mailto:goodinkr@cdmsmith.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 12:07 PM
To: Patrick Woerner
Cc: Steven.Sherman@icfi.com; Dunn, Patrick
Subject: CDBG-DR Landlord Rental Repair Program - Atlantic County - Endangered Species Review
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Woerner,
 
I am in the process of completing the environmental assessment for a Community Development
Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) project for the Landlord Rental Repair Program (LRRP) –
Atlantic County. The proposed project would reconstruct five multi-family properties in Atlantic
County. Three of the proposed activity sites have a “Yes” in the parcel centroid for state listed
endangered species. I have attached a shapefile for your review.
 
No Division of Land Use Regulation (DLUR) permits are required for these sites.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you and have a great day!
 
Sincerely,
Krista Goodin
 
Krista R. Goodin, AICP
Project Manager | Senior Planner
CDM Smith (Richmond Office)
2112 West Laburnum Avenue, Suite 100
Richmond, Virginia 23227
804.240.1137 (cell)
804.377.2279 (o) 
225.571.4099 (personal cell)
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